

April 10, 2024

Dear Wellcare Provider,

Thank you for your continued partnership with Wellcare. As you know, we are committed to continuously evaluating and improving overall Payment Integrity solutions as required by State and Federal governing entities. We are writing today to inform you of an additional review that Wellcare will be implementing effective on or after **7/1/2025**.

Edit Name	Description	Lines of Business
Electrodes for Transcutaneous	Enforcement of correct coding guidelines	Medicare
Electrical Nerve Stimulation (TENS)	to ensure appropriate billing of Electrodes	
	for TENS.	

Thank you for your continued participation and cooperation in our ongoing efforts to render quality health care to our members. We look forward to helping you provide the highest quality of care for our members.

Sincerely,

Wellcare